
TERM 3: THURSDAY 27
JULY 2017

START THE TERM SINGING!
Year One are eagerly preparing for the upcoming K-2 musical 'Billabong Bill'.

Each class has a special song that they will be performing in the show. Be prepared to see many
cute kangaroos and koalas!

We are so proud of all the students and how quickly they have learnt the songs and
accompanying actions. It is a pleasure to see the students' love for music and performing grow as

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/1b-dancingjpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/1b-singingjpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/12829/33/27/625/12806#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/12829/33/27/625/12806#dexp-carousel


our rehearsals progress.

See you on August 30 among the gum trees!
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